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Activities:

Memories and Thank you to...

Future Plans...

Being a mom to Hazel

My favorite memories are the time that my gym class went on strike
and marched around the gym to protest playing football and the
time Mrs. Cooke did a split. Thank you to Mrs. H and Mrs. Ruland
for all of the love and support throughout my whole high school
career, Mr. Seigers for always being open minded and Mrs. Wilcox
for giving me the chance to make it this far.

I am planning to attend SUNY Broome for Health Science to 
pursue my career in nursing.


